
TSG-RAN Working Group 1           TSGR1#8(99)f72
New York,  U.S.A.,     12 – 15 October 1999

TSG-RAN Working Group 2 (Radio layer 2 and Radio layer 3) TSGR2#7(99)D35
Malmö, Sweden, September 20th to 24th 1999

Source: RAN2

To: TSG-RAN WG1

Title: Answer to LS on Measurements
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RAN WG2 would like to thank RAN WG1 for the liaison statement on measurements [1].

The SIR measurement of CPICH has in WG2 been considered as one of the radio
measurements that could be useful in different radio network algorithms.

Because of this, WG2 would first like to understand what accuracy that could be achieved
without considerably increasing the complexity in the UE, before this measurement is
reconsidered.

If the impact on UE complexity could be decreased, by having different accuracy on e.g.
SIR measurements on CPICH compared to SIR measurements on DPCH, that could be
acceptable for WG2.

WG2 would, therefore, like to await the discussion on accuracy versus complexity within
WG4.

[1] TSGR2#7(99)A38, Liaison statement to RAN WG2 and WG4 on Measurements


